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EDGEMAX.
SHARPER
FOR LONGER.

The EdgeMax bedknife from TORO
is manufactured from hardened tool steel

to stay sharper up to three times longer
than standard bedknives. Its superior
performance ensures a cleaner cut for
healthier turf and significantly reduces
maintenance time and costs. We believe
EdgeMax is the ultimate bedknife for all
our DPA (Dual Precision Adjustment)
cutting units, enabling you to get the best
from your cylinder mowers. Speak to your
Toro dealer today and insist on genuine
Toro parts.

Call 01480 226870 or visit www.toro.com

AR & OIL FILTERS BELTS BLADES

partners in turfcare

REELS TITAN TINES

On Course Foundation
Charity Golf Day Success

The On Course Foundation which
seeks to find work opportunities
for injured servicemen in the golf
industry held a Charity Golf Day
at Royal Birkdale. Alex Harrison,
who is employed full time as a
greenkeeper at Gainsborough
Golf Club after being placed there
by the Foundation, took part in
the Chandley Properties Ltd team.
Alex was joined by Royal Birkdale

Captain, Sid Ludlow, Formby
Captain, Niall Roy and Peter
Unsworth of Chandley Properties.

Pictured, from left to right,
are Niall Roy, Sid Ludlow, Bert
Beddow, Peter Unsworth and Alex
Harrison.

For further information about
the On Course Foundation email
info@oncoursefoundation.com
or telephone 0208 334 2010.

25 YEARS FOR
STUART AT
JOHN O’GAUNT

IGCEMA Board Member Stuart Hall recently celebrated
25 years service as Workshop Manager at John O’'Gaunt
Golf Club in Bedfordshire and was presented with a
commemorative gift by the Club Captain, Martin Pettit.

2012 is turning in to a landmark year for Stuart,
following his selection to be part of the BIGGA
Delegation to attend the Golf Industry Show in Las
Vegas (courtesy of Bernhard and Company). In 2010 he
was also part of the workshop team at Celtic Manor for
the dramatic Ryder Cup Matches.

On receiving the presentation he remarked, “It doesn’t
seem like 25 years since I first arrived at John O Gaunt
for my first day’s work, hand cutting greens of all things.

Since then I have done many different jobs in an ever
changing environment, it’s been an enjoyable journey
to where I am now and along the way I have met and
worked with many different people from all areas of
the industry, each and every one of those people have
helped, encouraged or influenced me in some way
during my time here.

“I'would like to take this opportunity to thank each
and every one of those people for their help and support
over the years and thank the staff and committee of
John O Gaunt for their continued help and support.”
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